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To: Aurora Planning Board (/\ O[/b

From: Aurora Town Board ®W

Date: September 28, 2021

Re:  Planning Board recommendation for 430 Maple ODA

At the September 27, 2021 Town Board meeting, the Board voted unanimously to send the ODA
application from Frank Russo back to the Planning Board for further detail.

The Board is requesting that the decision of the Planning Board include the reasons for its
recommendation that the Town Board deny the ODA application.



